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The underdog - BMW 135i leading the 911 Turbo and Mansory DB9 on the CCC Brighton Run! 

 
So the run to Brighton was a huge success, it saw 17 cars head down to the seaside town of 
Brighton, where we certainly disturbed the peace with a static rev off! The TVR Chimaera came in 
first with an astonishing noise, reading 124 dB!!! Even the little Abarth 595 deserves a mention 
reading in at just under 100dB, a mighty roar for a 1.4! 
 
Events in May:    Monday 5th May 2014 – Beaulieu Pride and Joy 

 
Club Members, Jamie & Shelly have organised Beaulieu Pride and Joy. This is set to be a great event 
with numerous exciting cars in attendance! Feel free to drop Shelly an email if you would like to 
display your car or for more information, she would love to hear from you! (shelly05@talktalk.net) 
 

Sunday 18th May 2014 -Supercar Siege 

 
On the 18th May 2014 – we have a stand at the Supercar Siege event at Leeds Castle, Kent. The stand 
is now full, however we do have a ‘two for one’ Voucher for public admissions that can be found 
attached to this email, so no excuse for not coming to visit the stand!!! Obviously if you have any 
questions just drop us an email! 
 

Normal Monthly Meets and Drives will resume next month 
Full details will be posted in next month’s newsletter! 

 
 Please remember to follow us on Twitter and find us on Facebook! 

http://www.beaulieu.co.uk/beaulieu-events/club-rally/prideandjoy
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